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Food For Kids

More locally-grown food on students' breakfast plates this year

Farms at Work is one of the partners in an exciting new project aimed at getting more local food into
schools in Peterborough County!

Food will be sourced using our about-to-be-launched online system called "Find Local Food" (more
details soon!). FAW will also be bringing farmers into schools to talk to students about where their
food comes from.

For more information on the program, check out the article below:

http://www.mykawartha.com/news-story/4362250-more-locally-grown-food-on-students-breakfast-
plates-this-year/ [1]
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